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Request for District Boundary Resident Review Panel’s Consideration 

 Agenda Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least 5 working days prior 
to the meeting) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least one working day prior 
to meeting) 
 

 x Request from the Floor 

Date of  Meeting:  November 2, 2022 

Subject: 2022 District Boundary Review Project – Final Report and Recommendation Process 

Motion for District Boundary Resident Review Panel to Consider: 
 
That the District Boundary Resident Review Panel direct the Chief Administrative Officer to prepare a 
report with recommendations and rationale for amendments to the proposed mapping option 
developed by the District Boundary Resident Review Panel on September 14, 2022, based on the 
public engagement feedback from Phase Two. 

Reason:  
 
The public engagement campaign for Phase Two of the 2022 District Boundary project has closed and 
the responses provided by the public on the proposed polling boundaries that were developed by 
District Boundary Resident Review Panel are now being analyzed by Narrative Research. To ensure 
that the Panel is able to meet its objective of submitting its final report and recommendation to 
Executive Standing Committee by November 28, 2022, a staff report providing recommendations and a 
revised mapping option, for amendments to the proposed 16 polling district boundaries based on the 
public the feedback provided captured in the “What We Heard” report. The report will also provide the 
necessary rationale and justifications for these proposed amendments in accordance with section 
368(4) of the Municipal Government Act. This course of action will ensure that necessary staff 
resources and subject matter expertise are available to the Panel when developing its recommendation 
to Executive Standing Committee. 
 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
A staff report providing recommendations and a revised mapping option, for amendments to the 
proposed 16 polling district boundaries based on the public the feedback provided captured in the 
“What We Heard” report. The report will also provide the necessary rationale and justifications for these 
proposed amendments in accordance with section 368(4) of the Municipal Government Act. 
 

Diane Childs – Chair, District Boundary Review 
Panel  
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